Volume 4, Issue 1

SHPO is Hiring!

The SHPO is seeking a full-time Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer to manage the office and budget as well as supervise the staff and programs. Click here for more information about the position and how to apply.

News from Preservation Connecticut

In case you missed it, the CT Trust for Historic Preservation is now known as Preservation Connecticut and they have some exciting new programs and events including <u>Picturing History: Historic Barns of Connecticut</u> and the <u>Connecticut Preservation Awards</u>.

Check it out and become a member today!

America's 11 Most Endangered Historic Places

The National Trust for Historic Preservation is seeking nominations for its 2020 list of America's 11 Most Endangered Historic Properties. The National Trust has maintained the list since 1988 and has identified over 300 sites to date. The list is proven to galvanize preservation efforts by bringing much needed attention to often overlooked resources. The deadline for submitting nominations is February 5, 2020.

Upcoming Events

Don't miss an opportunity to learn more about the **Historic Homes Rehabilitation Tax Credit Program**. Erin Fink will be presenting the program's fundamentals on February 27th at 7:00 at the Branford Community House located at 46 Church Street in Branford.

Do you have an upcoming event that you'd like to reach a larger audience? Let us know and we'll put it in our next newsletter.

Submit Your Event

News from the Museums









Our state museums are closed for the season, but you can still catch up on all the latest news on our website and the museums' social media pages. Also, the visitor center and gift shop at the Henry Whitfield State Museum remains open through winter and early spring. Call the museum for hours at (203) 453-2457

Department of Economic and Community Development

State Historic Preservation Office





Share



Tweet